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I oppose making in-person voting the standard in Oregon. Making voting easy and 

accessable is important to a functional democracy and I'm proud that Oregon is 

already doing so by making sending mail-in ballots to everyone who doesn't opt out. 

Doing anything else would likely disenfranchise many people and make everyone's 

right to vote more difficult to exercise for no good reason. 


